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Agenda Item #4 – Informational 

Staff Report  
 
 

Background Updates and reports on ongoing activities following the June 5, 2018 
Metrorail Safety Commission Board Meeting. 

 
 

Issues None 

 

Staff 
Recommendation Receive staff report 
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M E M O R A N D U M 
To:  Metrorail Safety Commission Board 
From:  Nicholas Ramfos, COG  
Date:  September 10, 2018 
RE: MSC Banking Services Status 

 
 
As reported to the Board on June 5th, an RFQ had been released by COG on May 31st 
to select a reputable financial institution to manage the MSC’s core banking services.  
One proposal was received by the June 13th qualifications submission deadline. A 
technical selection committee comprised of COG staff and MSC procurement staff from 
CLA reviewed the proposal and selected Wells Fargo to provide banking services for 
payroll purposes and full banking services once the MSC receives funding from the 
state funding agencies and is fully certified and can directly receive federal funding. The 
MSC's payroll is now being paid through the new bank account.     


